

August 6, 2012


Hi, 

	I just wanted to introduce myself.  My name is Father Simon Lobo, and I am the chaplain at Wayne State University.  I am writing to you because I understand that there is a possibility that some of the young people in the youth ministry programs that you coordinate will be studying at WSU this coming Fall 2012.  

We have a wonderful facility at the university called the Newman Catholic Center.  Many students find that it is a great place for praying, relaxing between classes, studying, and meeting other people who can support them in their faith.  The center is located in Room 761 of the Student Center Building (the one with the food court on the ground level).  Just take the elevators up to the 7th floor, turn right, and the Newman is on the right side of the hallway.

We do have a chapel where the Blessed Sacrament is reserved, so it is an awesome place for prayer.  I also celebrate weekday Masses on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday at 12:15pm and Sundays at 5:00pm followed by dinner.  We have large group gatherings on Thursday evenings starting at 7:30pm, consisting of adoration, worship, teaching, and fellowship. 

Please encourage your young people attending Wayne State University to join our Facebook group: The Newman.  I would also love to hear from them by email (newman@wayne.edu), just so I know to expect them on campus.  You, or they, can also send me any questions you may have concerning the Newman or about Wayne State in general.  If it’s easier to call, our phone number here is 313-577-3462.  I really look forward to helping our young people transition from high school youth ministry programs to living their faith on a secular campus.
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Peace in Christ,  

Father Simon Lobo, CC
Catholic Chaplain
Newman Catholic Center
Wayne State University
761 Student Center Building, 7th Floor



